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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 As part of ongoing application redesign work, updated Student Information Online’s (SIO) My Info pages, 
introducing a modernized look and feel that better reflects Carnegie Mellon University’s brand 

o Implemented a tab structure for easier navigation, a larger ID photo, and updated icons on the new 
My Info pages. 

o Moved information previously located in side “tips” to “i-circles” throughout related tabs on the new 
My Info pages. 

o Increased ADA compliance both in the new My Info pages as well as other pages in SIO. 

 Improved behavior when a registration attempt is unsuccessful for My Plaid Student or Where Am I in the 
Process 

 

 

 

Admission 

 Modified Waiting List reply information to include Electrical and Computer Engineering 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming in the next six months to one year…  
 

 

 
 Continued additions and changes in the S3 Suite to support the university’s response to COVID-19 

 Modifications to the Student Drop Voucher process to incorporate recent policy changes 

 The ability to assign a wider range of advisor roles to students, such as First Year Advisor and Faculty Advisor 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        
Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 Release #112 included, as part of ongoing redesign work, an update to SIO’s (Student Information Online) “My Info” 
page that introduced a modernized look and feel. In addition to a new look to better reflect CMU’s brand, there is 
now a tab structure for easier navigation, a larger ID photo, and updated icons. 

 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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